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                 “Opere et Veritate ”  1 John  3,18  

Brothers:  
It will be “all hands on deck” for Council 
11402 in October.   It gets started this Friday 
afternoon/evening with the unloading of the 
first truckload of pumpkins for our 3 rd Annual 
Pumpkin Patch.  
Our Big Pumpkins, BJ Van Gundy and Bruce  
Malinoff, have made this a fun event in the 
past, and it should be even better this year 
with the time and date change from Saturday 
morning to Friday afternoon.  We’re exchang-
ing coffee and donuts for pizza and beer (and 
wine too)!  
Hopefully you’re available to lend a hand – 
family and friends are welcome.   The unload-
ing is truly a case of “the more the merrier.”  
If you have not already signed up, copy and 
paste the following link 
www.signupgenius.com/
go/20F0E4EAEA822A57-pumpkin/4122676 
 
Sunday, October 13th marks our annual family 
Oktoberfest at Rivermont Park – always our 
most popular event in which to share a brat, 
beer and strudel with brother Knights and 
their families.    If you haven’t been in the 
past, I highly encourage you to come for an 
hour or two (the Falcons have a bye that Sun-
day).  I guarantee a fun time.  
Wednesday, October 16th is the annual 
Knights’ Mass of Remembrance, as we light 
one candle for each deceased Brother of Coun-
cil 11402 at the 7pm celebration that evening.  
No one appreciates this Mass more than the 
widows and families of our deceased Brothers.   
A short reception will  follow in McGivney.  
On October 18-19 the parish will hold its first 
Fall Festival and the Knights are heavily in-
volved.  We will be serving a BBQ dinner on 
Friday night, and then hot dogs and burgers 
on Saturday from 10AM-3PM.  We’ve also 
been asked the handle beverages as well as 
some cleanup responsibilities.  Hopefully 

you’ll be available on one or both days to lend 
a helping hand. 
 
As the old saying goes, “God works in mysteri-
ous ways.”  It is indeed a mystery how a visit-
ing priest from Ghana, whose English, at 
times, is exceedingly difficult to understand, 
could make such a profound impact on our 
council, and our parish as a whole.  But Father 
Anthony did just that! 
 
Fr. Anthony Eshun brought an infectious    
enthusiasm to the campus that has not been 
seen in these parts in a long time.   His abun-
dance of energy helped draw our church com-
munity together in a very profound way.  His 
smile – and singing – was a welcomed sight – 
and sound - at Mass,  even if I did feel like I 
was at a Southern Baptist revival!  
Fr. Anthony returned to Ghana on Monday, 
September 30th and will be missed greatly.  
Please keep him in your prayers.  
Finally, if you get the opportunity, click on 

these two links below 
to read some very 
poignant remarks 
from Pope Francis as 
he tries to get the 
Catholic Church back 
to the basics.    
 
The first is an article 

summarizing a recent interview with the Pope. 
www.huffingtonpost.com/2013/09/19/pope-
francis-gay_n_3954776.html  
The second is the actual interview:  
www.americanmagazine.org/pope-interview . 
 
I can’t help contain my enthusiasm for the 
new Pope.  He “gets it.”  He sees the big      
picture, and I believe will help return way-
ward Catholics back to the church.  Please 
keep the Pope in your daily prayers. 
 
Vivat Jesus,   Bob Fiscella, Grand Knight 
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 On Tuesday, September 24th, we held a 1st degree ceremony in McGivney Hall 
and welcomed 11 new brothers. Two of the new members are legacies with a   
relative in our Council. Seven other candidates were read in and voted on for 
their prospective membership in October.  
 
Kevin Cahn is the son of new member David Cahn. Jon Myers is the grandson of 
Sir Knight Don Myers. 

Our Newest Council Members 
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        Kevin Cahn                  Clifford Leach         Douglas McAleer 

        Jon Myers                   Nicholas King           Michael Palicia          
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 The top three people went through the September 24th ceremony with those of 
the previous page.  
 
Nathan Bork and Woody Jones were reapplication previous members and did not 
have to go through the ceremony and did not attend, but entered our council. 
 
Bernie Sotola entered our council previously via reapplication from Holy Family 
Council in Marietta. We finally have a picture. He is the All Saints choir director. 
 
 

Our Newest Council Members (continued) 
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      Nathan Bork        Harwood (Woody) Jones        Bernie Sotola 
                                     Reaplication after 7 years               Reapplication after 7 years 

                                                   from St. Benedict 10633-Duluth      from Holy Family-Marietta 

 

 
 
 

 

     Glenn Ruffenach    Richard Tomaszewski        John Warren  

 
 

 No Picture Available 
 

(Reapplication after  
7 years from Council 

3974 in Buffalo. Counts 
as new member) 
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These newly-minted 3rd degree brothers have chosen to progress to the 4th degree at the   
Sonesta Hotel at Gwinnett Place Mall on November 2nd. They will be joined by Brother    
Clifford Okerulu who is a previous 3rd degree knight.  We congratulate these four brothers. 

New Third Degree Promotions 
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On Sunday, September 29th, our Fr. 
Charles J. Watters Assembly of Sir 
Knights presented Father Anthony 
with a travelling Mass kit to take 
back to Ghana, Africa with him. Sir 
Knight Ernie Spencer (left) did the 
honors at a full house to the delight 
of our Parishioners.  
 
The chalice inside is engraved with the names of Mike Klimshuk and Edward Pavlik, two deceased Sir Knights who were  
founding members of the parish, our All Saints Council, and our Fr. Charles J. Watters Assembly. An impressive honor 
guard of 17 Sir Knights was on hand to commemorate the event and say a final farewell and “amen” to Fr. Anthony. He 
wishes to become a 4th degree member upon his return to Atlanta. He will need the permission of the Master of the 
Fourth Degree, since he is not an American citizen and that degree features American patriotism. 

Fr. Anthony Eshun 

       Robert Svoboda             Bryan St. Romain             Stephen Nelson 
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Brother Chris Carr Selected by Governor Deal 
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Our 1st degree brother, Chris 
Carr has been the personal aide 
of Senator Johnny Isakson for 
five years. 
 
Georgia Governor Deal has se-
lected him to be the new head of 
the State Department of Economic 
Development, which is tasked with 
convincing companies to relocate 
to Georgia. He will join that 
branch in November.  
 
He is a Dunwoody native and has 
been a member of our parish 
from his earliest days when he 
played youth basketball in our 
gymnasium. His wife Mary and 
he were married in 2004. 
 
This complimentary article was 
featured in a recent AJC. We also 
compliment our brother on his 
success. 
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Sir Knights Open Special Olympics 
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Members of the Fr. Charles J. Watters Assembly headquartered at McGivney 
Hall opened the 2013 Special Olympics Fall Softball League at East Roswell 
Park on September 27th under the command of our Bob Mitchell.  Sir Knights 
from All Saints, St. Brigid, St. Andrew, and Mary Our Queen councils again 
participated in the annual event. Councils each donated $250 to the funding of 
the league operations. 
 
The Assembly posts the colors in a flamboyant fashion every year to the delight 
of the youngsters and parents, many of whom have never seen a knight honor 
guard and color corps ceremony. The brothers always enjoy this event because 
of the excitement and appreciation shown by the special olympians. 
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Oktoberfest Set for Sunday October 13th 
Past Georgia State Deputy and our Past Grand Knight, Rick 
Sisko, has agreed to sponsor the All Saints Council to again 
use the private Rivermont Park  this year for our   annual 
Oktoberfest family picnic. The event will be held on Sunday, 
October 13th from about noon to 5 PM.  
 
Our monster cooker will again be in operation with the 
council providing beverages, brats, and burgers, while  
members are being asked to bring their favorite dishes  to 
share with all. Games for adults and kiddies are provided. 
 
Deputy Sisko and wife Kathy will attend and present Stan 
Wasowski with a Star District Deputy Award. Picnic details 
and maps will follow in separate emails. 

Knight Memorial Mass Oct. 16th 
Our Annual Deceased Knight Memorial Mass will be held this year at All Saints Church on Wednesday,         
October 16th, at 7 PM.  Currently we believe that Monsignor Marren will celebrate with other Knight clergy 
con-celebrating. The Petersons will provide the music. This event is always solemn and moving. 
 
This year we will light 43candles to commemorate our deceased council brothers. We have already lost 6 
council brothers this year. We year for the first time we will add 6 additional candles for our deceased        
Watters Assembly Sir Knight brothers of other councils.   
 
Please keep this event on your calendar. Invite your spouses and families as well. There will be a reception at 
McGivney following. An honor guard has also been requested. 
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Council Supports Parish Fall Festival 
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Your Knights Council will again be conspicuous by its presence during the Parish Family Fall Festival. Brothers will 
be setting up the facilities, tearing them down, cooking food, serving beverages, showing movies, directing traffic, 
managing events, and participating in the chili cook-off in a big way.  Below is the article from our church bulletin 
explaining the many events on the 18th and 19th. 
 
If you can help with set-up and clean-up, please contact Bob Mitchell at bobmitchellga@yahoo.com or770-804-8060. 
If you wish to enter the chili cook-off, please contact Greg Crnkovich at  greg_c@bellsouth.net or 678-234-1133. 
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Hlad Finally Qualifies for Shining Armor Award 

4 

Kane and Seco de Lucena Both Wed 50 Years 

Brothers Joe Kane (left) and Frank Seco de Lucena (right) both celebrated their 50th wedding 
anniversaries in August.  Lou Hlad presented their certificates at the August meeting. Kane is 
married to Judith and Seco de Lucena to Alice.  Both couples will be part of the ten couple 
council contingent invited to Archbishop Gregory’s reception October 5th at St. Brigid. 

Sir Knight Lou Hlad (left) is awarded his Shining Armor Award certificate and pin from Chancellor Sir 
Knight Bill Camden. Hlad has handed out dozens of these awards, and now himself qualified since Supreme 
dropped the stipulation that it had to be earned in the first year of membership only.  Now the five criteria 
must be fulfilled in any single calendar year. Lou is a Past Grand Knight of All Saints Council. 
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Council Benevolence/Charity/Service 
 

Knight-run Parish Pumpkin Patch Event begins.  
Honor Guard of 12 Sir Knights to Open Special 

Olympics Fall Softball League  
Travel Mass kit donated to Father Anthony  

Held a widower bereavement meeting at McGivney 
Hall 

Providing food services for All Saints Fall Festival  
Provided food services at Dunwoody Butterfly Festival  
Annual donation to Birthright Atlanta organization  

Hosted Habitat for Humanity 20th house build on 9/21  
Sponsored Altar Server Outing at Whitewater Park  

Sponsor of Dunwoody Soap Box Derby Event  
Sponsor/Provide Drivers for I-Care senior medical 

transport  
Sponsored a fourth diocesan seminarian for 2013 
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Gonzales Merits Shining Armor Award 

Sir Knight Jim Gonzales (left) is yet another winner of the Shining Honor Award after completing the five    
requirements in one year. Jim is a relatively new brother and has progressed very quickly in the Order. Our 
Worthy Chancellor, Bill Camden, awarded him the certificate and pin at the September meeting. 
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Join our brother, Deacon Bill Garrett, on this exciting trip. 11 
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Brother Deacon Melvin’s CharityMobi.org Web Site 
Our Council Brother, Deacon Ken Melvin, and wife Linda host a   
charity web site called CharityMobi.org dedicated to aiding child       
victims of Hurricane Sandy, as well as poverty-stricken children in 
Grenada and Tanzania. He is at kmelvin@comcast.net and is assigned 
to Corpus Christi Parish in Stone Mountain, GA. 
 
The focus of the effort is to raise charitable funds via the internet to 
aid children affected by Hurricane Sandy in New Jersey, as well as to 
provide medical MobiERH health cards for use in the poverty areas of 
the island of Grenada and the Republic of Tanzania in Southeast    
Africa. The cards contain digital health records of program children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Working with the World Health Organization and the National Medical Research Institute of Tanzania, the digital 
cards monitor the progress of children’s medications for Malaria, TB, and HIV. When a child takes a pill with a Proteus 
I-Med monitoring device inside the pill, a signal is sent to a mobile telephone saying that the child has taken the pill. 
CharityMobi seeks donors/sponsors to pay for the program for relief aid, mobile devices, and the i-Proteus ingestible 
monitoring system. 
 
On the island of Grenada, West Indies, the process is very similar with CharityMobi working with the H ealth Ministry 
of Grenada and Catholic orphanages.  CharityMobi is looking for corporate sponsors to provide support to expand the 
program. The web site allows credit card donations to separate funds for Hurricane Sandy, Grenada, or Tanzania. 
 
If this entire charity story were not wild enough, the web site is holding a raffle with a grand prize of a Mercedes AMG 
sports car valued at $225,000 plus three other perks. Only 1,000 tickets will be sold for $995 each.  The winner gets: 
 

• $225,000 certificate credited to purchase of a Custom AMG auto (includes ticket to AMG Driving School) 

• $82,500 certificate to pay all Federal Gambling Taxes 

• $15,000 certificate towards payment of TAVT, sales tax, title and 
registration 

• $10,000 certificate to cover a 4-day trip to Germany to watch the 
auto being built and take delivery. Includes airfare, factory tour, 
road book, AMG hosted meals, VIP package, winner’s evening 
event, and hotel accommodations in a 4-star hotel near the factory 
in Affalterbach Germany by Nurburgring. 

It should be noted that this charitable initiative was not a product of  our council Charity Review  Committee. 
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Some people believe that ethics in business is a contradiction in terms. They think that in 
order to be profitable, a company and its leaders must abandon morality and embrace the 
dark, greedy side of capitalism.   

At the Knights of Columbus, we know this business model is incorrect. As a Catholic        
organization, we understand the value and importance of our core beliefs and the original  
mission of Venerable Father Michael J. McGivney. In fact, much of the strength and financial 
security we provide to members and their families can be attributed to our ethical, moral  
standards.   

More than 96 percent of Knights who buy our life insurance keep it, year in and year out. 
The Order takes this commitment to our members very highly. This means carefully planning 
when it comes time to invest. Our professional staff researches all transactions to insure that 
they fall in line with Catholic values. If a transaction makes them uncomfortable, they don’t 
make it.  

“We exclude any company engaged in activity that conflicts with Catholic moral teaching: 
companies directly involved in abortion, contraception, human cloning, embryonic stem cell 
research, for-profit health care that pays for any of these, or pornography,” said the Supreme 
Knight. “There are many companies in the pharmaceutical and communications industries 
that would undoubtedly provide excellent returns for us, but which are not in our portfolio  
because they engage in research and development or programming in ways that violate the 
sanctity or dignity of human life.”  

In the end, the Knights of Columbus investment strategy is motivated by morality and not 
money-making. Yet, each year we remain profitable, increase our assets and stay dedicated to 
this vision that will keep the Order sound financially for generations to come.  

“Faithful Catholics have choices when buying life insurance,” said the Supreme Knight. 
“But they know that at the Knights of Columbus their policy is supplied by an insurer that 
shares their moral and ethical values and is guided in all of its investment and sales practices 
by those values.”  

To learn more about our products, contact me today. 

John Knight, FICF, KofC Field Agent   Cell: (404) 569-5265    
Email: john.knight@kofc.org 
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Our council Insurance Field 
Agent, Sir Knight John 
Knight, has put together 

some great tips to consider 
monthly on the importance of 
proper insurance coverage.  

 
Following is this month’s    
insurance topic to ponder. 

KofC insurance is sold only  
to brothers and their  

families at great rates. 

October Tip ---  “We Stand Strong on Ethical Ground”  

“Knight to Knight” Corner 
Today’s up to you.        

I’ll help with the future.  
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 For the past three years the Knight’s of Columbus have organized a trip to White Water to show our apprecia-
tion and to recognize the Altar Servers. However, if you have not been to the 8:45 AM service in a while (also 
called the Young People’s Mass (YPM), you may have noticed the children are involved in many aspects of the 
Mass.  It is amazing to see the courage of the young lecturers reading aloud on a microphone the first and second 
readings (who wouldn’t be anxious). Witnessing the little ones directing families to their seats under the watchful 
eye of Sir Knight Andy Diaz (now that is scary and not for the faint of heart).  For these are some of the many 
other reasons why the Knights extended the invitation to these brave YPM souls. 
 
This year we had nearly seventy Altar Servers, YPM servers, parents and members of Knights of Columbus    
attend our appreciation outing.  If you enjoy smiles and laughter there was no shortage at this Knight’s outing. 
 
The Altar Servers are actively updating the requirements and incorporating more structure to the program.  
New servers and veteran servers used the outing as an opportunity come together and build on their friendships. 
 
After meeting in front of the Knight’s Hall and lis tening to an awesome blessing by Monsignor Marren, every-
body put on their bathing suits and sunscreen, packed up their cars and headed to White Water.  We rented a 
covered pavilion just in front of the wave pool and this served as our storage and meeting location. 
 
The kids spent the afternoon enjoying the exciting rides.  It is amazing when you mix water, fun and sun that 
children become very hungry.  We also rented a picnic pavilion where our hungry servers, YPMer’s and parents 
enjoyed all you can eat food and drink at the park provided by White Water….yes, this also included all you can 
eat ice cream, too. 
 
The kids then spent the rest of the afternoon enjoying more fun in the sun with exciting rides at White Water 
and the fellowship of their fellow altar servers.  Prayer, food, fun, games and getting wet - what a combination! 
 
Event was a huge success because of the support of volunteers Jeff Durthaler, Scott Cohen, and Tracey Jennings. 
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Council Sponsors Altar Server Outing 
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1st/2nd Degrees - Wednesday, October 16th- Atlanta Council 660 at 2620 Buford Highway 
NE, Atlanta 30324.  1st degree at 7 PM, register 6 PM and 2nd degree starts about 8:30 
PM. Register 7:45 PM. RSVP to Gordon Calley at  660RSVP@comcast.net. Those needing 
only 2nd degree should preferably come as observers for 1st degree and then   participate 
as candidates for 2nd degree. Coat and tie for pictures. 
 
1st Degree - Tuesday, October 22nd- All Saints McGivney Hall, at 8 PM.  Candidates   ar-
rive about 6:45 PM to register. RSVP to Bill Camden at billcamden@hoscs.com. All       
candidates wear coat and tie for pictures please.    
4th Degree - Saturday, November 2nd at Gwinnett Sonesta Hotel. We have four candi-
dates. See the announcement letter with complete details featured in last newsletter. 
 
3rd Degree - Saturday February 8th, 2014 - All Saints Social Hall, 10 AM. Details to be   
announced. 
 
4th Degree - Saturday, April 12, 2014 - location to be announced. Full black tuxedo          
required for the ceremony. 
 
Note: Go to website gakofc.org for complete exemplification schedule (under Events). 

Upcoming Exemplification Opportunities 

Our new Chancellor, Bill Camden, 
arranged a parish-wide recruiting 
drive on the weekend of Sept. 7/8. 
 
Teams of brothers manned the 
Church doors and asked leaving 
parishioners to consider joining the 
council. He prepared flags, posters, 
brochures, church bulletin inserts, 
emails, and pulpit announcements. 
 
The fruits of this effort are already 
apparent with about a dozen new 
brothers joined and another dozen 
signed and waiting. 
 
Our past Chancellor, Frank Callan, 
was so impressed with Bill’s effort 
that he will duplicate the drive at 
St. Catherine of Siena Council in 
Kennesaw.  
 
We are blessed to have this energy 
exhibited by our new Chancellor. 
 

Parish Recruiting Drive is Huge Success 
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October Birthdays 
Jerry Adkins                1st 

Karl Koenig                      1st 

John Wargo                1st 

Tom Burleigh                   2nd 

John Ketter                       2nd 

Greg Crnkovich               4th 

Deacon Ray Egan             5th 

Ron Hedin                   5th 

Daniel Quinnelly              5th 

Joseph Seconder               5th 

Bill McLaughlin               6th 

John Stowell                     6th 

Bill Camden                     7th 

Matt Filla                         7th 

Bill Giles                           7th 

Jack Klapka                     7th 

David Flynn                      8th 

Paul Tolusso                     9th 

Paul Weidle                      9th 

Jim Tally                         10th 

Pete Anderson                12th 

Clifford Okerulu            12th 

Fr. Michael Onyekuru   12th 

Scott Cohen                     14th 

Nicholas King                  14th 

Bob Missert                     15th 

Steve Pfister                    15th 

Rob Swanson                   15th 

Frank Zimmerer             15th 

Phil Ifkovits                     16th 

Douglas McAleer             16th 

Dick Calupca                    17th 

Mike Haslach                   17th 

Frank Paolozzi                17th 

Steve Young                     17th 

Jon Bird                            19th 

John Lamberski              20th 

Dean Nelson                     21st 

Fred Dyer                        26th 

Cliff Phillips                    27th 

Joseph Bruder                28th 

EJ Couvillion                  30th 

Dave Pavadore               30th 

   Council Significant Dates 
October Wedding Anniversaries 

      Date                                                                 Years 

         28th    Harold & Jaye Norman                        66 
        22nd    Jean-Paul & Antonette Roy                 62 
         12th    Al & Pat Garofalo                                 56 
         25th    Bernie & Florence Marino                   55 
           3rd    Jim & Polly Callison                             54 
         10th    David & Patricia Jeanson                     50 
           7th    Frank & Pat Paolozzi                            50 
           9th    Deacon Ken & Linda Melvin                49 
        22nd    Mike & Mary Keown                            47 
        22nd    Jim & Carol Tally                                 47 
          8th     John & Suellen Valentine                     47 
           5th    Denis & Meredy Shortal                       45 
         10th    Douglas & Linda McAleer                    43 
         14th    Jim & Margaret Maloney                     41 
         11th    Dean & Jill Nelson                                 38 
         21st    Jerry & Harriet Adkins                         35 
           6th    Deacon Bill & Susan Garrett               34 
        22nd    Bill & Helen Hosken                              34 
         13th    Frank & Debbie Zimmerer                  28 
         24th    Clifford & Laura Leach                       26 
           7th    George & Jean Foster                           24 
           7th    Kent & Jennifer Polzin                         24 
         10th    Jeff & Lisa Durthaler                            21 
           4th    Robert & Gloria Parker                       21 
         15th    Al & Tina Tiede                                     21 
         14th    Vincent & Julia Annaloro                     18 
         29th    Joe & Donna Liebsack                          18 
         14th    Bill & Tina Scully                                  18 
         12th    John & Pat Francis                                16 
           3rd    Mike & Nancy Laponzina                     16 
          17th    Chris & Mary Doyle                              15 
          13th    Eric & Jordan Mai                                 12 
          20th    Damon & Becky Paolozzi                      12 
            6th    Jon & Rubi Peterson                              12 
          19th    Bob & Liz Dallas                                    11 
          28th    Greg & Elizabeth Bankston                    7 
          21st    Steve & Christine Strong                         7 
          12th    James Foy & Mary Lou Holt                  6 
          13th    Steve & Laura Pfister                              6 
          17th    Richard & Thu Ahn Saunders                4 
          13th    Andy & Ashlyn Held                                2 

16 
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 43 Deceased Brother Knights of All Saints Council 11402 
                                                               Charles F. Mahony        2/20/2011     Paul G. Horan                    6/02/2005       
                                                               Gerald A. Cicero           1/05/2011     Edwin L. Woerner              5/21/2005       
James L. Mammoser        8/03/2013     David B. Moeller         5/09/2010     Thomas J. Byrne, Jr            1/13/2005     
Tom E. Mix                      6/13/2013     Francis G. Welter     12/19/2009      James J. McCabe              10/22/2004       
Edward J. Qualters           3/19/2013     Owen K. McCabe       8/16/2009      Robert J. Lescher                5/17/2003 
Marcus Carroll                 3/12/2013     William G. Lehman      4/16/2009      Brad M. Scranton             5/14/2003     
Edward J. Pavlik            1/13/2013     Robert L. Morell          4/29/2008      Phillip A. Haluska             12/18/2002 
George L. Cajigal, Sr.        1/8/2013     Gordon G. Hurt            3/03/2008      Joseph A. Miller                12/2/2002 
Michael A. Klimshuk     7/08/2012     John A. O’Shea             1/27/2008     James R. Fraser                9/21/2002 
Edward P. Koss              12/20/2011    Thomas  M. Scherrer     4/10/2007     Kenneth E. Smith              6/02/2000 
Lloyd Addison               11/25/2011     Richard Steiner           3/17/2006      Elias M. Mualem                3/27/2000 
John W. Lynch II           6/21/2011     Sal De Pace                  1/16/2006      John W. Lynch III          12/15/1999 
Warren P. Vicknair        6/21/2011     Anthony C Ardagna  12/28/2005     Ronald S. Kurtzer             12/12/1999 
Walter J. Bieszak             4/17/2011     Jerome E. Travers      7/29/2005      Kenneth C. McIntosh        11/25/1998 
Joseph J. Wittman            3/09/2011     John P. Stojka               7/21/2005     William J. Batdorf             3/23/1998                

Founding Members of All Saints Council on July 4, 1994 are shown in Bold  

 
 

Our Council Intentions and Remembrances 
       Ailing Brothers Monthly Prayers:  
      Frank Murphy       Al Kosek 
     Jack Klapka            Nestor Montero       
 Benny Mastrogiovanni    Andy Diaz 
    George Swartz         Jean-Paul Roy 
      Jim Campbell        Joe Cavallaro            
     Dennis Crean         Al Alberghini 
      Paul Reale              John Pepitone 
      Bill Driscoll             David Guy 
    Mike Laponzina       Dave Jeanson 
        Ailing Brother Ongoing Prayers 
   William O’Connor               Matt Dewhurst       
   John Nuzzulo    Ed Krise     Dennis Caniglia 
   Franz Brucks              Fr. Joseph Peek               

Our Seminarians/ Missionaries 
Brian Baker   Anthony Almeter   Jack Knight 
Matt Dalrymple  Missionary Gray Plunkett  

 Our Beloved Clergy 
Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 
Aux. Atlanta Bishop Luis R. Zarama  
Aux. Atlanta Bishop David P. Talley 
Abbot Francis Michael Stiteler 
Monsignor R. Donald Kiernan, P.A. 
Monsignor Hugh M. Marren 
Father William T. Hao    Father Joseph Peek 
Father Daniel  J. McCormick 
Father Daniel Rogaczewski 
Father Michael U. Onykuru 
Father William F. Rowland, S.M. 
Father Bryan Small     Father Daniel Ketter 
Father David Daly, LC    Father Brian Kerr 
Father Peter Khuong Huynh, LC 
Father Joseph Khang Huyuh, LC 
Father Anthony Eshun 
Deacon Ray Egan      Deacon William Garrett  
Deacon Ed Krise            Deacon Paul Doppel 
Deacon Ken Melvin    Brother John Klein, LC 
Brother Alfred Stephen, MOP 

Our Beloved Widows 
Margaret Welter   Grace Mahoney   Rita Mix 
Ellie Pavlik    Nancy Moeller  Eleanor Lynch    

Prayers for Friends and Loved Ones 
Jon Bird’s wife, Yoshii 
John Brach’s son-in-law, Mike Spinello 
Stuart Brady’s mother 
Tom Burleigh’s niece 
Dave Davis’ mother, Esther, 96 
Conrad Fischer’s wife, Sue 
Mark Foster’s uncles, Warren Foster & Wilmer Himeline 
James Foy’s wife, Mary Lou Holt 
Matt James’ father-in-law, James Shanni 
David Jeanson’s wife, Pat 
Al Kosek’s wife, Sylvia 
Mario Marin’s brother-in-law,  Fernando Matheus 
Mario Marin’s niece, Andrea Carolina Zamora 
Bennie Mastrogiovanni’s daughter-in-law,  Hollie 
Fr. Dan McCormick’s sister, Jane 
Paul Mudge’s friend, Ken Kolany, brother of parishioner Theresa Kolany 
Paul Mudge’s sister, Margaret Ruth Mudge-Vaughn, RN  
Bill O’Brien’s grandson, Isaac Del Valle 
Shane Patilla’s aunt, Mary Cronin in Ireland 
Kent Polzin’s wife, Jennifer 
Fred Quintan’s son, Ethan 
Paul Reale’s wife, Marion 
John Seggerson’s brother, Art 
Ernie Spencer’s Grandson, Garrett Pilcher 
Stan Wasowski’s mother, Florence 
Tom Wozniak’s aged mother  
Mark Yanta’s nephew, Nolan Goldklang 
 

Ora Pro Nobis 

                   Memento Mori 
Sir Knight Bennie Mastrogiovanni lost his younger brother, Pompeo 
Rosario “Tony” Mastrogiovanni, 62, on September 21, 2013 in a 
tragic accident. Tony was removing an old tree stump with a bobcat 
tractor when a hive of yellow jackets in the stump vigorously at-
tacked him. He did not know he was badly allergic to bee stings.  
Even a quick trip to a nearby hospital could not save him. 
The funeral Mass was held at Prince of Peace Parish in Flowery 
Branch, GA and the visitation and Mass was attended by numerous 
brothers and their wives. Please pray for the family left behind. 
 
Brother Ralph O’Connor’s mother, Beryl, 93,  passed last month. 

Sir Knights are  
remembered 

upon death on 
Mass chalices 
given to new 

priests. 
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     Office                                        Officer                      Phone                            Email 
 
Grand Knight     Bob Fiscella                 404-644-5220        bobfiscella@gmail.com 
Deputy Grand Knight   Dean Trantow             678-296-6326        trantowd@aol.com 
Chancellor                              Bill Camden                 770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 
Chaplain    Rev. Msgr. Marren 770-393-3255     msgrmarren@allsaints.us 
Advocate    BJ Van Gundy 678-291-0805        bj@vangundy.net        
Warden                Pat Fahey                     770-447-8605        patrickfahey@bellsouth.net 
Recorder    Ed Trainor  770-396-7053     ejtrainor@aol.com 
Financial Secretary                    Dennis Caniglia 770-908-0484        adennisc@bellsouth.net   
Treasurer    Mario Commito 770-395-7723        mario@kw.com 
Lecturer    Bruce Malinoff             770-986-9362       bmalinoff@bellsouth.net  
Inside Guards    Edgar Pierson (lead)   770-390-0043        ednorma@comcast.net            
                             Bryan St. Romain        770-992-7262        bryanstro@gmail.com                         
Outside Guards   Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 
                 Bill Schmitz                  770-451-6113        schmitz.bill@gmail.com  
Trustee Three-Year Term   Bob Mitchell                770-804- 8060       bobmitchellga@yahoo.com 
Trustee Two-Year Term            Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  
Trustee One-Year Term      Don Myers                    770-394-5192       dmyers2@aol.com 
 
District 7 Deputy     Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  
Insurance Field Agent    John Knight   770-936-0465      john.knight@kofc.org 
Musician                                    Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 
Program Activity Director         Bill Luckert                770-640-5209        billuckert@aol.com                                                                                           
Activity Directors  
Acolytes    Norb Braza    770-393-8645        nlbraza@aol.com 
Bereavement                               Deacon Ray Egan          770-394-5643        dekeray@aol.com 
Church     Joe Kane                         770-394-0910        josephkane@bellsouth.net  
Community     Joe DeVita                      770-451-5224        joe@linuxgeneral.com        
Council     Dave Richardson            770-283-9709       dm.richardson@comcast.net                                             
Family Life                 Bruce Malinoff               770-986-9362        bmalinoff@bellsouth.net 
Membership                                Bill Camden                    770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 
Pro-Life    John Gannon                  770-394-4223         johnjgannon@comcast.net 
Vocations    Jim Mammoser    770-451-1753         xmammoser@inbox.com 
Youth      Bryan Kler                      770-457-5537         bryankler@comcast.net                 
Dunwoody Volunteer Co-ord  Jim Maloney                   770-394-7895         jimarn@bellsouth.net                                
Communications & Feedback 
Website Editor                  Gert Kampfer     770-698-8269         kofc11402@bellsouth.net 
Newsletter Editor/Publicity  Lou Hlad     770-394-6327         louhlad@bellsouth.net 
Parish Pastoral Board Rep       John Francis                    770-394-6008        ejohnfrancis@gmail.com 

If you should miss one of our CallingPost voicemails or wish 
a repeat,  dial  1-800-925-7443. Then enter the 10-digit    
Public Group ID (PGID) 128-432-9444 (no dashes) to     
identify our sending organization and hear it again.  Never miss a  

message again  

All Saints Council 11402  (http://kc11402.org) 
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Monsignor  
Hugh Marren 

    Council Photo Journal at   http://kofc11402.shutterfly.com 
Jamaica Mission,/Supreme Convention,/Church Directory Pictures/Fourth of 

July Parade/ Low Country Boil/ High School Senior Cookout/ Soap Box Derby/  
 

Watters Assembly Photo Journal at http://watters.shutterfly.com 
 Founder’s Day Dinner/ New Officer Installation/  Eucharistic Congress Honor 
Guard/  USO Troop  Greeting/  Fr. Kevin Peek Army Commissioning/  
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October 
 Council Mtg 
Officers 6 PM 
7 PM Rosary 

7:30 Mtg 

 
4th Degree  

Meeting 
All Saints 

6:15 Rosary 
6:30 Dinner 

7:30 Mtg 

 

 

20 
1st Degree  
Induction 
Ceremony 
8:00 PM 

McGivney 

Wear Your 
Badge 

weekend at 
5 PM Mass 

 
Bingo in  

Social Hall 
 

(fourth 
Thursday) 

6 

22 

8 
 

Widower 
Bereavement 

Meeting 
McGivney 

6 PM 

 
Deceased 
Council  
Knight  

Memorial  
Mass 
7 PM 

 

Wear Your 
Badge 

weekend at 
All Masses 

Oktoberfest 
Family 
Picnic 

Rivermont 
Park 1 PM to 

5 PM 

Parish  
Fall Festival 

See Article this 
Newsletter 


